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Presidents’ Message 
 

 

I am sending this Newsletter out early 

because the NAWCC Museum is 

putting together an Alarm Clock 

Display and has requested our 

help in finding early, unique or 

unusual Alarms for the display.  

If you have any that you think they might 

be interested in please contact Katie 

Knaub or Noel Poirier at headquarters.  

The number is 717-684-8261, Katie’s 

extension is 237 and Noel’s is 236.  They 

can also be reached by e-mail at 

kknaub@nawcc.org or 

npoirier@nawcc.org. 
This is the best opportunity I can think of to 

advertise our area of interest.  You may have noticed 

many of the NAWCC members believe our 

collecting interest are not viewed with a great deal of 

excitement.  This is a unique opportunity to show 

that Alarm Clocks have played an important part in 

the history of Horology.  I encourage all of our 

members to look at their collections and send 

pictures to Katie or Noel so they can determine if the 

items would be useful in the display. 

 

Attached is the renewal form for our Chapter.  If you 

have not already done so please fill it out and mail to 

Mike.  This is our only source of revenue. 

 

As always I wish you all good health and happy 

hunting. 
 

Bob Linkenhoker 
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Vince Angell has sent me pictures of an 

interesting early Westclox Alarm along 

with the original box it came in.  How 

many of you have a ‘Lookout’, 

particularly with one of the original boxes.  

This piece will be in the museum display. 
 

(see the next page for pictures of the clock )  
 

Also in this issue: 
 A Henry Paulson & Co. catalog of Westclox material 
has been obtained from Chapter 178 member Dennis 
Sagvold.  Paulson’s was a jeweler’s supply house in 
Chicago, Illinois.   There are breakdowns of many of 
the Westclox models with their corresponding part 
numbers.  The only date found was a publisher’s 
copyright date of 1943.  This would have been right in 
the middle of WW II so it is interesting to know that 
parts were still available in that critical time when 
much manufacturing was being shifted to the war 
effort.   
Evidently a jeweler could purchase these parts from 
the jewelry supply.  Westclox advertised to jewelers 
they could increase their revenue by repairing  alarm 
clocks when their watch repair was slow.  It probably 
was a way also to start out many young apprentices. 
There are six pages of the catalog in this issue and the 
remaining pages will be included in the next three 
issues.  This should be a good research tool, especially  
to identify various models being made in the 20’s, 30’s 
and early 40’s. 
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Lookout Alarm Clock with it’s Box 

 

 
Close up of the Dial label 

 
 

 
View of Back of the Clock 

 

 
Front of the box 

 

 
Top of box 
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2013 MEMBERSHIP RENEWAL 
THE HOWARD BANTA 

ALARM CLOCK CHAPTER #178 
OF THE NAWCC 

 

 

NAME________________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

ADDRESS_____________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

CITY______________________________ST______ ZIP____________COUNTRY_________ 

 

 

NAWCC # ____________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

PHONE # _____________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

EMAIL ADDRESS_____________________________________________________________ 

 

 

CHECK BOX IF INFORMATION HAS CHANGED. 
 

PLEASE MAKE OUT A CHECK to "The Howard Banta Alarm Clock Chapter #178" 

FOR $15.00 FOR ONE-YEAR MEMBERSHIP. 

 

 

MAIL TO: 
 

The HOWARD BANTA ALARM CLOCK CHAPTER # 178 

C/O Mike Wilson Secretary/Treasurer 

15508 East Chaparral Way 

Fountain Hills, Arizona 85268 
 

Phone: 480-816-6483 

Fax: 480-836-8766 

Email: mike@oldephotog.com 
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